
Department of Energy
Washington, DC 20585

August 28, 1995

The Honorable John T. Conway
Chairman
Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board
625 Indiana Avenue, N.W.
Suite 700
Washington, D.C. 20004

Dear Mr. Conway:

Enclosed is the thirteenth bimonthly progress report on implementation
of Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board Recommendation 92-6. The
report covers activities through July 31, 1995, and provides updates on
the status of items discussed in your letter of April 29, 1994.

This document is Unclassified and is suitable for placement in the
public reading room.

Sincerely,

Donald F. Knuth
Deputy Assistant Secretary

for Facility Transition
and Technical Support

Defense Programs
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M. Whitaker, EH-9


